
LETTER TO THE EDITORS

Dear Sir,
I am writing in connection with the Claims Reserving Manual, Volume 2,

published by the Institute of Actuaries.
Volume 1 of this manual deals with arithmetic or deterministic methods,

while Volume 2 covers more advanced methods involving probabilistic and
statistical methods.

We are now considering further contributions to Volume 2 and would be
very happy to receive articles written by members of ASTIN. The test for the
inclusion of a method is that it has been found useful by a practitioner. The
fact that a method may contain weaknesses from a theoretical point of view
may be commented upon, but will not prevent its publication. Methods which
have already been written up in journals are still eligable for inclusion in the
manual, although the write-up should have a practical bias.

Contributions should be sent to
S. BENJAMIN esq.,
Bacon and Woodrow,
St Olaf House,
London Bridge City,
London SE1 2PE

Yours faithfully

S. BENJAMIN and R. VERRALL
Editors, Claims Reserving Manual, Volume 2.
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